
COMMITTEE REPORTS

 

The HSE Committee meets on the second Thursday of every other month.  The Committee is a forum for 
HSE professionals and other stakeholders from PBPA member companies to discuss challenges, share best 
practices, and collaborate on initiatives to improve safety and environmental performance in the Permian 
Basin.

The HSE Committee submits the following quarterly report detailing the Committee’s activities in the first 
quarter of 2020 and those planned for the coming quarter:

Joint Committee Meeting: January 22, 2020

     •	 In January, the HSE Committee lead a joint meeting with the RPC and Water Committees on hear 
            from Investigator Tim Telck with the Midland County Environmental Enforcement Unit. A few 
            counties in the Permian Basin now have environmental enforcement units which operate by Texas 
            statute separate from the Railroad Commission and the TCEQ.
     •	 Around 100 members of the three committees attended the meeting.

Additional Meeting in 2020

     •	 The March 2020 meeting was postponed due to social distancing recommendations.
     •	 The next scheduled meeting is on May 12, 2020.  If we are unable to hold in-person meetings at this
            time, we intend to hold an online meeting to discuss the results of our 2019 Spills & Safety 
            Benchmarking Study

Current Projects & Initiatives

     •	 We just finished collecting survey results for our 2019 Spills & Safety Benchmarking Study. These
            results are been compiled and analyzed by a volunteer.  Once the data is fully organized, it will
            be redistributed to those companies who participated for their review and use.  A summary of these
            results will be available to the full HSE committee.
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